U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) Hiring Steps Survey

[bookmark: _GoBack]End of e-QIP (https://surveys.max.gov/981633?lang=en) 
Thank you for giving us your feedback! This short survey should take no more than 5 minutes to complete. Your responses will help U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) ensure we are providing the best possible support to applicants.  This survey is anonymous and your responses will not be linked to your personal information.  Survey results will be aggregated in order to identify trends and areas for improvement in the e-QIP process.



1. After submitting your e-QIP, were you asked to clarify, update, or provide any additional information from an assigned case manager?
a. Yes
b. No
c. Do not know

2. Did you visit the Resource Center (https://www.cbp.gov/careers/car/e-qip) to help you complete the e-QIP? 
a. Yes
b. No 
c. Do not know 

3. Please rate your level of agreement with the following statements:

	
	Strongly agree 
	Agree 
	Neither agree nor disagree
	Disagree
	Strongly disagree
	 Not Applicable 

	The initial email providing instruction on the e-QIP process was easy to understand.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The information on CBP.gov was helpful in preparing me to complete my e-QIP.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Emails from my case manager requesting additional information was easy to understand.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	It was easy for me to upload documents to the e-QIP.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	It was easy for me to digitally sign/certify the e-QIP.
	
	
	
	
	
	




4. Is there anything else you would like CBP to know about your experience during the e-QIP process? [open ended]

